
Cherokee County Board of Voter Registration and Elections 

110 Railroad Avenue 

Gaffney, South Carolina 29340 

 

February 9, 2023 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Early Voting precinct for Board of Public Works District 4 Special election, being held on 

March 28, 2023, will be open on Monday, March 13, 2023- Friday, March 24, 2022, at the 

Voter Registration office located at 110 Railroad Avenue (Cherokee County Administration 

Building). Office hours are Monday – Friday, 8:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. If you have any 

questions, please call 864-902-2307.   

 

Any citizen who is eligible to vote by absentee ballot and would like to have their ballot mailed 

to them may call or visit the Voter Registration office to request an Application for Absentee 

Ballot. A person must both request and return absentee application by 5:00pm on Friday, March 

17, 2023. 

 

In order to be eligible to vote in these elections: 

 

• You must have been registered to vote in Cherokee County by February 28, 2023  

• Reside within the City of Gaffney at least 30 days prior to the election. 

• Live in Public Service District 4.  

 

Only the following precincts encompass the Board of Public Works District 4 Special Election 

and will be open on Election Day from 7:00 a.m. until 7:00p.m. Please note temporary changes. 

 

MUST LIVE IN PUBLIC SERVICE DISTRICT 4 

 
Visit www.scvotes.gov and click on Get My Sample Ballot. 

http://www.scvotes/

